Call for Committee Reps

It is that time again, when WLUFA needs to appoint members to our committees.  We are handling this a little different this year by putting a call out for all positions at one time.

If you are interested in serving on any of the following committee, please let Linda know at lwatson@wlu.ca by May 15, 2019.

Multilateral Day Care Advisory – Waterloo – 3 positions
Day Care Advisory – Brantford – 3 positions
WLUFA Tenure & Promotion Mentoring Committee – 10 positions (FT, tenured members only)
Waterloo Regional Labour Council Representatives – 7 positions
Brantford Labour Council Representatives – 2 positions
WLUFA Equity & Diversity Committee – 6 positions

If you are currently serving on these committees and wish to let your name stand again for appointment, please email Linda.

Should you have any questions or would like more information, please contact WLUFA.

---------------------------------------------------

Then had to send this to committee members

Dear WLUFA committee-members,

we've had a few questions about the email calling for nominations to WLUFA committees.  Many of you didn't know that the membership on most WLUFA committees is established by a vote of the executive at a meeting every June.  When Linda wrote to you in the past asking if you wanted to continue on a committee, that actually constituted your self-nomination.

[bookmark: _GoBack]This year, in order to bring more order and transparency to the process, we decided to send out an email to all members asking if they were interested in serving on, or continuing to serve on, WLUFA committees.  I want to make clear that this is not intended to imply any loss of confidence in your service.  We look forward to all of you continuing to serve on our committees.  But asking members to take the initiative in putting themselves forward and making opportunities available to the whole membership is a way of making the process more open and inviting.

Please accept my apology if you were surprised by the change. We think it is for the better and hope you agree.  We look forward to your continuing role on a WLUFA committee.

best wishes,

David

